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Why are our legislators inventing new ways to take rights from law abiding citizens 

using pseudo science? In light of the undoing of our once great justice system where 

the lawless are held up as Heros and faithful citizens are demonized for using and 

upholding their God given rights; the answer is clear that our representatives don't 

want to be accountable to the people and hold them in contempt. The 2nd 

amendment was codified in our constitution as a bulwark against tyranny against the 

people and any attempt to infringe on this right must be seen as a move toward 

tyranny.  Governments are responsible for more murders in the past century than all 

violence in the history of mankind. Any money to be used against gun violence 

should be used to strengthen our policing to uphold laws already on the books. 

Justice and justice alone must be the primary goal of any just state. Social Justice is 

just another term statists use against the people to enslave them as it was 

extensively used in the USSR and is diametrically opposed to true justice.  Having 

caught onto this, our legislators have changed to a new term..."public health crisis."  

As anybody whom has paid attention, the OHA was and is being used to spread fear 

and disinformation to the people of Oregon through Covid.  Thousands of citizens 

died because of their pseudo science causing people to not get treatment, or to not 

be able to get treatment from 2020-2023.  So for our representatives to use the OHA 

to then "study" gun violence is just another way for them to publish and conclude 

what they have already written and use it as a bludgeon to slowly March us down the 

road to serfdom. 


